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Dear Parents and Carers 
Thank you  to everyone who attended the Harvest Festival, 
the Early Reading meeting, the open morning in the Acorns 
class and the celebration assembly.  It was lovely to see so 
many parents and carers inside the school and the children 
were so happy to share their learning. 
As you will see from the ‘Dates for Diaries’ list, the next half 
term is packed with exciting activities, especially in the run 
up to Christmas.  We have arranged for a Scholastic Book 
Fair in the school hall from Monday 15th to Wednesday 
18th November.  The book fair is always popular with the 
children and it is a timely opportunity for some Christmas 
shopping .  We can’t stress strongly enough how important 
it is for the children to develop a love of reading so we are 
very keen to encourage reading at home as well as at 
school.  
Hopefully, all of the planned activities will be able to go 
ahead but we will let you know if there are any changes to 
the Covid 19 guidance.  Please remember  to book a PCR 
test if your child shows any of the three main symptoms; 
high temperature, new or persistent cough or loss or 
change to sense of smell or taste.  
I wish you all a safe and enjoyable half –term break and we 
will see you in November. 
Miss Bamber 

The children in KS2 travelled to Northal-
lerton School on 28th September, to 
take part in a Dodgeball event with pu-
pils from the other small schools in our 
area.  The event was tremendous fun 

and all of the children gave 100% and enjoyed it  
Immensely.  The organisers and the young sports lead-
ers, running the event were very complimentary about 
the children’s enthusiasm and fair-play.  Once again we 
came away with a medal for good sportsmanship be-
cause Gabriel set such a great example by congratulat-
ing the opponents after each match.  There are some 
photos of the event in the gallery on the school website.   
Unfortunately, the KS2 cross country event was post-
poned due to torrential rain but this has been re-
scheduled for Thursday 4th November.  We are quietly 
confident that our Morning Mile training will stand us in 
good stead. 

DATES FOR DIARIES 

Parent  
Consultations 

Mon 1st/Tues 
2nd Nov 

Cross Country KS2 Thurs 4th 
Nov 

Sports Hall  
Athletics Y5/6 

Tues 9th Nov 

School  
Photographs 

Weds 10th 
Nov 

Open Morning  
Saplings & Oaks 

Fri 12th Nov 

Remembrance 
Service 

Sun 14th Nov 
10.45am 

Sports Hall  
Athletics Y3/4 

Tues 16th 
Nov 

Scholastic Book 
Fair  

Mon 15th — 
Weds 18th  
3.30-4pm 

Children in Need & 
Film Club 

Fri 19th  Nov 

Flu Immunisation  Mon 22nd 
Nov 

Forest school  
Acorns 

Thurs 
11th/25th 

Nov 

Forest school  
Oaks 

Weds 
3rd/17th Nov 

Parent Lunch Tues 23rd 
Nov 

Reindeer Run Fri 3rd Dec 

Multi-skills Y1 and 
Y2 

Tues 7th 
Dec 

Pantomime Thurs 9th 
Dec 

Christmas Jumper 
Day 

Fri 10th 
Dec 

Christmas  
Performances 
Village Hall 

Mon 13th 
2pm 

Tues 14th 
6pm 

Christmas Lunch 
and party 

Weds 15th 
Dec 

Christingle Service Fri 17th Dec 
2pm 

Break Up for  
Christmas 

Fri 17th Dec 

Teacher Training 
Day  

Tues 4th Jan 

Return to School Weds 5th Jan 



Philosophy Club for Y3,4, 5 and 6 will return 

in the second half of the Autumn term.  More 

Payments to School 

ParentPay Polite Request 

Please make all payments to school using 
ParentPay if at all possible.   Please contact the 

school office if you require any further             
information, help or advice. Thank you.  

admin@osmotherley.n-yorks.sch.uk                     

After School Minecraft Club 

 

Minecraft Club continues on Mondays from 3.30 
–4.30pm.  School iPads are provided but children 
are also welcome to bring their own devices, 
which can be stored in the school office during the 
day.  If your child would like to join, the infor-
mation is on the school website. 

 
 
 

Mixed Sports Club 

Fridays  
3.30—5pm 

 Please see SCSS flyer for further 
details. 

Dance and Gymnastics Club 
Tuesdays  
3.30-5pm 

See flyer from SCSS 
for further details. 

 

 

 
 
Junior Film Club is Back! 

The next film is   
Friday 19th November 

Morning Mile  
 

Every Monday, Wednesday and 
Thursday from next week! 

8.25 am—8.55 am      
All Y1 - Y6 pupils and parents are wel-

come to join us for a run before school 
(FS children can join in too if they are 

accompanied by an adult). 
Please arrive at 8.20am. Children can 

wear joggers or leggings with their 
school tops all day but they will need a 

change of shoes . 

 
 
 
 
 

After-School Yoga  
Kate’s yoga sessions will be returning on 

Thursdays from 3.30-4.30pm. 
Please respond to the forms that will be 
emailed from the school office shortly. 

After-School Clubs 

If your child is absent, please telephone  or email 
School before 9.15am to let us know.   

01609 883329 
admin@osmotherley.n-yorks.sch.uk  

 
Please don’t forget to inform school of any   

changes to your emergency contact details . 


